@ Notice of Proposed

CILTY B
PALO
ALTO

Director’s Decision

Dear property owner or resident,

This is to notify you that the City’s Director of Planning and Development
Services has made a decision to approve a proposed project within 600 feet
of your property. The project proposed for is described below.

ADDRESS: 3373 MIDDLEFIELD RD
FILE NUMBER: 20PLN-00261

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: Revised Request for a Safe Parking Program permit
to allow overnight parking of up to four (4) vehicles as incidental to the
existing religious institution. Environmental Assessment: Exempt. Zoning
District: R-1 (7,000) (Single Family Residential District).

In accordance with the provisions of PAMC Chapter 18.42.160, the owner or
tenant of adjacent properties may file an appeal of the proposed decision.
The Director's decision shall become final 14 calendar days after the
postmarked date on this notice, unless a formal written appeal and
applicable fees are paid to the Planning Department.

COMMUNITY MEETING: A community meeting will be held on March 9, 2021
at 6pm on Zoom: https://cityofpaloalto.zoom.us/j/97112706068

Meeting ID: 971 1270 6068

Phone Number: 1 699 900 6833

You may review more information on this project online at:
http://bit.ly/3373Middlefield. If you require assistance viewing the online
information, please email jodie.gerhardt@cityofpaloalto.org. To comment on
the project or to ask specific questions, please do not hesitate to contact the
City's project planner listed below.

NAME: JODIE GERHARDT, Manager of Current Planning
EMAIL: jodie.gerhardt@cityofpaloalto.org
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